
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

Jan. 15th, 2024 

 
This is a reminder that there will be a math club meeting today at lunch in 
D312. Make sure to be there! 
 
Mr. Wong is thrilled to congratulate the outstanding athletes who 
showcased exceptional skill and determination in the Duke's Cup Wrestling 
Tournament this past weekend. A round of applause goes out to Arad 
Ahangi, Taha Ghasemi, and Aya Habbouchi for their incredible 
performances, securing the first-place positions in their respective weight 
classes. Furthermore, we are pleased to acknowledge Oliver du Toit and 
Lizzie Nielson for their commendable third-place finishes. 
 
In a special highlight, we extend our warmest congratulations to Arad for 
being recognized with the Most Outstanding Wrestler Award. Arad's 
achievement serves as an inspiration to all aspiring wrestlers and a 
testament to the high standards of excellence upheld at our school. 
 
Please join us in celebrating the accomplishments of Arad, Taha, Aya, 
Oliver, and Lizzie. We are incredibly proud of their achievements and 
grateful for the positive representation they bring to our school community. 
 
The second annual Carson Graham Futsal Intramurals tournament begins 
today, with fourteen teams participating this year! Matches will take place 
every lunch break for the next seven weeks, all in the large gym. If you are 
interested in coming out to watch and cheer on your peers, please join us. 
Kick off is at 1:10 PM. All spectators must enter via the upstairs entrance, 
located on the second floor of the B-wing. Also, please remember there is 
no food or drink permitted in the gym, so make sure you finish your lunch 
before entering. If there is garbage left behind at the end of lunch break, 
spectators will be restricted from watching future matches, so let’s make 
sure we avoid this by respecting the space. We hope to see you there! 
 
Congratulations to Kate Beatty of the Sr. Girls basketball team. She was 
named Tournament MVP over the weekend with 21 rebounds and 23  
 



 
 
 
 
 
points while the team competed at Notre Dame Secondary. Great work 
Kate!  
 
Good morning, Carson, It’s the NEW YEAR and we have got another round 
of athletes of the week. This week, we want to shout out two exceptional 
athletes from Carson’s Senior Girls Basketball team Faitha Zubedi and 
Myah Issley. Faitha coaches say she is one of the hardest working girls on 
the team. She always shows up to practice ready to play and even when 
she’s injured. On the other hand, Myah’s coaches say she is attentive and 
a true leader during practice and games. She asks great questions during 
practice that reflect her excellent game awareness. Fantastic work girl! Also 
show some Eagles pride and come out to watch the Senior Boys on 
Wednesday night defeat West Van at 7:30 pm in the large gym! 
 
 
 


